PLAINS

MARKETING L.P.

February 14, 2020

Mr. Bradford Billings

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
Environmental Bureau

1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

RE: Plains Marketing, L.P 2019 Annual Monitoring Report and Closure Request
Lea Station Landfarm
NMOCD Reference # GW-351
W V2 of the NW 4 of Section 28 Township 20 South, Range 37 East
Lea County, New Mexico

Mr. Billings:

Plains Marketing, L.P. is pleased to submit the attached 2019 Annual Monitoring Report and Closure Request, dated
January 2020, for the Lea Station Landfarm. This landfarm is located in the W %, NW Y of Section 28 Township 20
South, Range 37 East of Lea County, New Mexico. The analytical results for the last three (3) treatment zone
sampling events indicate all active landfarm treatment cells exhibit total petroleum hydrocarbon (TPH)
and chloride concentrations below NMOCD regulatory guidelines. Based on the analytical results,
Plains will terminate the tilling of the landfarm cells and the semi-annual treatment zone sampling
events. Upon NMOCD approval Plains will proceed with closure activities.

Should you have any questions or comments, please contact me at (575) 441-1099.

Sincerely,

(Y

Camille J. Bryant
Remediation Supervisor
Plains Marketing, L.P.

CC:  NMOCD, Hobbs Office

Enclosure

#10 Desta Drive, Suite 550-E Midland, Texas 79705 W 575-441-1099



